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Jennifer Smith

From: Carla Lundgren
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:29 AM
To: Jennifer Smith
Subject: FW: Hearing examiner clerk: Winslow Hotel 

 
 
 
Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3763  
 
Planning and Community Development service hours:  
• Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday • Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 7:40 AM 
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov>; Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Hearing examiner clerk: Winslow Hotel  
 
More Winslow Hotel citizen correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Eileen Nicol <eznicol@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 7:10 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Hearing examiner clerk: Winslow Hotel  
 
Hello,  
 
Please delete my prior email, which was (obviously) sent before I had fully composed it! 
 
I’m writing to oppose the construction of the Winslow Hotel. It’s size will overwhelm that part of downtown. I’m 
especially concerned about the impacts of noise and traffic on the senior residences that abound in that area. The 
planning commission opposed it for good reasons. It’s out of compliance with the comprehensive plan. A 15 room 
boutique hotel is one thing. 87 rooms with outdoor events is totally different! 
 
I hope that the Hearing Examiner will nix this huge development in our folksy little downtown. 
 
Sincerely, 
Eileen Nicol 
27 year resident of BI  


